
NOTES ABOUT EQUIPMENT 
 
For any equipment needs or questions, please contact the CORA equipment manager. 
Their contact information is available on the web site under “executive” 
 
Each year teams will receive jerseys for their team. 
It is the responsibility of the team to ensure that these jerseys are well cared for so that they 
will last for years to come.  To that end, we offer the following tips: 

 
 Team jerseys should be used for games only.  Players are responsible to supply their 

own practice jersey. 
 Jerseys should be folded on the top of the player`s equipment bag to avoid being cut by 

skates or otherwise damaged. 
 Anything added to jerseys must be removed before they are returned at the end of the 

season.  Name bars and letters C or A are to be stitched on and in no case ironed on. 
 Nothing other than name bars of letters C or A are to be attached to the team jerseys 

without the permission of the CORA executive.  This includes team sponsor name or 
information. 

 Jerseys are to be washed prior to being returned at the end of the season. 
 
Additionally, each team will receive a supply of rings, approximately one per player, at 
the beginning of the season.  These also have to be returned to the equipment manager at 
the end of the season.  Teams are responsible to replace any rings lost or stolen during the 
season. 
 
Other Equipment Available: 
 
Goalie equipment  (limited sizes) 
Pylons 
 
Equipment Not Supplied By CORA 
 
First Aid Kits – these can be purchased for $30-$40 at most department or drug stores. 
Water Bottles – these can be purchased from most sporting goods stores. 


